PROFESSIONALS' COALITION for NUCLEAR ARMS CONTROL, INC.



1346 Connecticut Avenue, N.W.

Suite 1117

Washington, D.C. 20036

(202) 887-6961

David Cohen, President

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Irwin Redlener, MD. Physicians for Social Responsibility

Howard Ris Union of Concerned Scientists

Tony Sager Lawyers Alliance for Nuclear Arms Control

Alan Sherr Lawyers Alliance for Nuclear Arms Control

Eric Van Loon Union of Concerned Scientists

Jane Wales Physicians for Social Responsibility

Richard Mark, Executive Director

June 7, 1984

Rep. Les AuCoin 2159 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Les,

Congratulations! The victory on the MX by the pro-arms control forces gives us all a lift.

Your work--the mastery of the subject and the ability to get through the toughest legislative mazes--makes the difference. It's the combination of energy and listening to colleagues that makes you persuasive when it counts.

You did the necessary invisible work that counts and deserves our thanks. You took us closer to sanity. Thanks.

Sincerely,

David Cohen President